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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is searching for a missing juvenile that was 
last seen on December 17

th
 at approximately 8:00 A.M. walking away from her 

residence. The juvenile resides in the 3100 block of Northwest 69
th
 Court in the City of 

Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The juvenile has been identified as Jacqueline Beaudoin, W/F, 08/02/99, a City of Fort 
Lauderdale resident.   
 

Beaudoin attends Cross Creek School located at 1010 Northwest 31
st
 Avenue in the 

City of Pompano Beach.  Beaudoin’s family contacted the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department when she did not attend school today and had not been seen since early 
this morning. 
 

Beaudoin is described as a W/F, approximately 5'3" in height, 138 pounds in weight, 
brown eyes, and black long curly hair.  Beaudoin was last seen wearing a black shirt, 
denim blue jeans, black sneakers and black framed eyeglasses, and carrying a black 
purse. 
 

Detectives do not suspect foul play at this time.  Beaudoin left behind indicators 
mentioning that she intended to harm herself and is considered endangered. 
 

Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding Beaudoin’s whereabouts to 
contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-828-5700. 
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